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The CO 2 Coalition
general operations.

requests $190,000 in seed funding

The successor organization to the George Marshall Institute, the
C02 Coalition was established late last year under the
distinguished leadership of Dr. William Happen, chairman
emeritus of Princeton's Department of Physics. Its purpose is to
educate policy makers, opinion leaders, and the public about the
essential role of fossil fuels, the primary source of human
carbon dioxide emissions, in economic progress and improved
living standards. Through strategic public discourse techniques,
it will use science to counter the campaign demonizing the use
of fossil fuels - a campaign that has effectively replaced
scientific inquiry in the climate change debate. Dr. Mapper is

joined in his work by prominent scientists, engineers, and
scholars, including Nobel physicists and NASA meteorologist Roy
Spenser, author of Encounter's The Great Global Warming Blunder
and a Broadside on "bad science and bad policy."’

At the heart of the Coalition's purpose is concern with the
growing misuse of science by special interest /ideologically-
driven groups and the pressure they exert on government agencies
and scientific institutions competing for public and/or
philanthropic resources. The Coalition will provide empirical,
measurable facts necessary to resist the imposition of ill-
advised regulations and policies based on conclusions that have
not withstood the rigor of peer review and deviate from
scientifically accurate assessments. It will also document and

expose specific cases of manipulated scientific evidence.

Since late last year, the Coalition has been aiding the
congressional Committee on Science, Space, and Technology
examine false reports produced by government - the National
Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, NASA, the Department of

Energy, and the National Science Foundation. Recently, it co-

hosted a conference with The New Criterion entitled The Climate
Surprise: Why CQ2 is Good for the Earth. Proposed activities
include candidate briefings; a conference for journalists and

policy makers; editorial board briefings; a literature review of

the history of temperature and the science of C02; op-eds and

public speaking; and social media outreach. In support for its

2016 budget of $675, 000-$825, 000, a $190,000 grant is requested.



STAFF RECOMMENDATION : In Dr. Happer' s words: "We have no

illusions, about the difficulty of the Coalition'1

s challenge. The
climate-catastrophe campaign over the last quarter of a century
has led a large number of citizens, the media, and elected
leaders to believe that emissions of C02 from the use of fossil

fuels have already damaged our climate system and will lead to a

climate catastrophe if emissions are not promptly reduced. We

intend to show with scientific facts, that those assertions are

wrong. The responsible use of fossil fuels will be beneficial
for life on earth and will allow billions of human beings to

enjoy the same benefits as citizens of the most developed
countries." A $50,000 grant is recommended.


